FALL RUN
HOUSE ON THE ROCK

WHEN : Friday, September 30t.

WHAT: NICC Fall Run

HOSTS: Gene & Linda Stimart and Leon & Louise Gorsch
WHERE: House on the Rock in Spring Green, Wisconsin

We will be leaving at 9:00 AM from Farm & Fleet on Rockton Rd. and
traveling back roads to Dodgeville, Wisc. for lunch at Bob’s Bitchin BBQ
After lunch, we will go up the road to The House on the Rock. After
touring The House on the Rock, (this will take about 3 hrs.) we will
travel to New Glarus, Wisc for Pizza at Sugar River Pizza and then back
home.

This will be a LONG day with a lot of walking at The House on the Rock.
Make sure to wear comfortable shoes and gas up your cars before
leaving Rockton. The cost to go into The House on the Rock is $29.95
per person for seniors 62+ or $32.95 for adults. Also, there will be NO
potty stop on our way to Dodgeville, so don’t drink too much before we
leave in the morning. We need to be in Dodgeville by 11:00 AM when
the BBQ restaurant opens.

More information will be coming later as we get nearer the date.

Please Sign up if you are interested so we will know approximately how
many for lunch and dinner. This should be a fun run.



